TownN oF MAaXxTON

POST OFFICE BOX 99
MAXTON, NORTH CAROLINA 28364
PHONE: (910) 844-3231
FAX: (910) 844-5802

May 30, 2018

Dear Resident:
This letter serves as a reminder for best practices regarding the roll out trash carts.

Please be aware that the roll out trash carts are for household garbage only. Carts are not
designed to hold heavy loads such as construction materials, leaves, limbs, electronics, and/or other heavy
items. Heavy items should not be in the roll out carts. Please leave these items at the curb side for extra
pick up (no extra charge for 4 feet limbs and leaves). The Town has purchased carts several times this
past year to replace damaged carts due to residents not following this best practice.

It is important to place trash in a tied up commercial plastic trash bag. Please be careful with
liquids as they become sticky and attract bugs and rodents.

Town staff are directed to collect trash and to dispose of trash. Town staff will not clean your roll
out trash cart. The roll out carts are to be kept clean by the resident.

The Town staff appreciates your attention to these best practices. Wishing everyone an enjoyable
and safe summer.

Respectfully,
Kate Bordeaux Dennis Freeman

Town Manager Public Works/Utilities Director



